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In 2024, Hcéres and Inserm have worked on the preparation of the Inserm assessment planned
for 2025.

The assessment will be in English. The main stages of the assessment process are the following:

> March 2023 - October 2024: preparation by Inserm of its self-assessment report, on the basis of the "Reference
assessment framework for national research organizations” approved in October 2021 by the Hcéres Board and
of the "Key discussions points” published in March 2024 on the Hcéres website;

> November 2024 - March 2025: preparatory work by the assessment committee;
> April 2-4, 2025: assessment visit of Inserm by the committee;

> Summer 2025: publication of the assessment report.

For more information: see the press release


https://www.hceres.fr/en
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